
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOOL, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2025-2026/02      Date: 24.04.2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal! 

This is to inform you that the Investiture Ceremony for Classes III to VIII and the 

Summer Prince & Princess Show for Kindergarten, originally scheduled for 26th 

April 2025, have been postponed to 28th April 2025. 

You are kindly requested to make note of this change. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

     

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 

 

 

 


